
TOWN OF MOULTONBOROUGH 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Visiting Nurse Service 

 
 

A Public Hearing will be held by the SelectBoard at 7:00 p.m., or as soon 

thereafter as the agenda permits, on November 7, 2013 in the Ernest Davis 

Meeting Room at Moultonborough Town Hall at 6 Holland Street in 

Moultonborough, on the proposal to provide home health care services 

through the Visiting Nurses of Meredith & Center Harbor instead of the 

Moultonborough Visiting Nurse Service. 

 

A copy of the proposed Memorandum of Agreement will be available on the 

Town’s web site at Noon Monday the 4th at www.moultonboroughnh.gov 

under News and Announcements. 
 

For those who cannot attend the Public Hearing, written comments and 

questions may be submitted to Carter Terenzini, Town Administrator, in 

writing by mail (PO Box 139 Moultonborough, NH 03254), fax 

(603.476.5835) or email cterenzini@moultonboroughnh.gov, but must be 

received no later than 4:00 p.m. on the day of the hearing. 

 

Joel R. Mudgett, Chairman 

Board of Selectmen 

 

Posted:      Town Bulletin Boards (7) 

         Town Web Site N&A 
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